

Commander U.S. Pacific Command Camp H.M. Smith, HI 96861-4028

8 December 2016

Dear Admiral Blair,

Congratulations on receiving the ICAS Liberty Foundation Award. You've been a mentor to me and a strong supporter of Pacific Command. I'm sorry that I could not be there to attend the dinner to see you receive this prestigious award. I can think of no finer individual deserving of such an honor. Your continued service to our country in the national security arena has set a high bar for all of us.

Congratulations on the award. I look forward to congratulating you in person, soon.

Sincerely, and Very Respectfully,

HARRY B. HARRIS, JR.

Admiral Dennis Blair, USN (Ret) Chairman of the Board and CEO Sasakawa Peace Foundation USA 1819 L Street, NW, Suite 300 Washington, DC 20036